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31st March 2022 
 
Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
During the final week of the term, Year 2 have been planning and writing their own spring 
inspired poetry during English. We have been listening to and evaluating poetry, creating a 
range of poems using adjectives, expanded noun phrases and similes.  
After the children’s hard work, and as part of starting to welcome parents back into school, 
we would love to invite parents in to watch our Spring Poetry Festival where each class will 
present a selection of their work alongside whole class performances.   
 
Spring Poetry Festival  
 
2P – Thursday 7th April 10am (KS1 Hall)  
2C – Friday 8th April 10am (KS1 Hall)  
 
We are really looking forward to seeing you at this event and hopefully this is the start of us 
getting back to some sort of normality.  However, it is important to note that rates of COVID 
are rising again in the local area so we just want to make sure that we continue to keep 
everyone safe.  Therefore, we will keep the windows open in the hall to improve ventilation, 
so you may wish to bring an extra layer of clothing depending on the weather.  We are not 
going to insist on mask wearing, however you may wish to when entering the building as this 
is quite a confined area.  Lastly, please could we ask everyone to be respectful of social 
distancing guidance when in the building. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 
 
T Hinkley  
Headteacher 
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